
From: Garcia, Bianca
To: Rogow, Michelle
Cc: Wilson, Adam; Engelman-Lado, Marianne (she/her/hers); Stein, Jonathan; Harrison, Brenda
Subject: Referral of EPA Correspondence; 06X-24-R9
Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 2:31:54 PM
Attachments: 85009Maryvale Arizona.msg

Good afternoon Michelle,
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), Office of External Civil Rights Compliance (OECRC)
received the attached correspondence on June 7, 2024. After consideration, OECRC is referring the
matter to EPA’s Region 9 – Superfund and Emergency Management Division for appropriate action.
If you have questions about this inquiry, please feel to contact Adam Wilson, OECRC’s Acting Deputy
Director, by telephone at (202) 564-3357 or by email at wilson.adam@epa.gov.
 
Best Regards,
 
Bianca Garcia (she/her)
Program Analyst | Office of External Civil Rights Compliance (OECRC)
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency | Office of Environmental Justice and External Civil Rights
Office: (202) 564-0005 | Garcia.Bianca@epa.gov
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85009/Maryvale Arizona

		From

		Robin Avalos

		To

		Title VI Complaints

		Recipients

		Title_VI_Complaints@epa.gov





Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links. 




Good afternoon, 




I am writing today to ask if the area surrounding this facility has been considered for a superfund cleanup site?  

Data Year   2022  2021  2020  2019  2018  2017  2016  2015  2014  2013  2012  2011  2010   

CITY OF PHOENIX 27TH AVE LANDFILL



3060 S 27TH AVE
PHOENIX, AZ, 85009

Thank you for your review,

Robin Avalos PA-C




